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Skanska modernizes train station Limanowa, Poland, for 
PLN 272M, about SEK 720M 

 
Skanska has signed a contract with PKP Polish Railway Lines S.A. to 
modernize the train station in Limanowa along railroad line 104 in southern 
Poland. The contract is worth PLN 272M, about SEK 720M, which will be 
included in the order bookings for Europe for the third quarter of 2024. 
 
The project consists of modernization of the Limanowa station. This includes 
work on a railroad of approximately 3.5 kilometers. The station in Limanowa will 
be rebuilt, two platforms and an underpass will be built from scratch. A new 
traffic system will be built around it: access roads, sidewalks, two overpasses 
and three bridges, as well as work on overhead catenary, underground 
networks, automation and traffic control equipment. 
 
The project is part of connecting route 104 with the regional capital Krakow, 
which will shorten the travel time, and create new development opportunities. 
 
Work will begin in August and is scheduled to be completed within 24 months.  

 
 

For further information please contact: 
Iwona Walczak, Communication Coordinator, Skanska Central Europe,   
tel +48 797019314 
Andreas Joons, Press Officer, Skanska Group, tel +46 (0)10 449 04 94 
Direct line for media, tel +46 (0)10 448 88 99 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com.  
  
Skanska Group uses its knowledge and foresight to shape the way people live, work, and 
connect. We are one of the world’s largest project development and construction 
companies, with 2023 revenue totaling SEK 157 billion. We operate across select 
markets in the Nordics, Europe and USA. Together with our customers and the collective 
expertise of our approximately 27,000 teammates, we create innovative and 
sustainable solutions that support healthy living beyond our lifetime. 
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